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October 24, 1996
55
Mr. Steve Roebuck ,
M & W Construction, Inc. (Y

3900 Elida Road
Lima, Ohio 45807

Re: Taco Bell Plan Review
Dear Mr. Roebuck:

Prior to issuing final approval of the proposed site plan, the
following information must be provided:

1.) Calculations showing the estimated potable water
consumption for the facility (equivalent water fixture units);

2.) Details for the water supply riser including a City of
Napoleon approved backflow prevention device;

3.) Details for all signage proposed for the site; and

4.) One (1) copy of the runoff calculations for the site (pre- and
post-development).

If you have any questions or require further information, please
call me.

Yours truly,

e

Adam C. Hoff, P.E.
City Engineer

ACH:rd LQO%
cc: Mr. Brent Damman, Bldg/Zoning Administrator d\ \ {u

Mr. Sonny Helberg, Construction Inspector WGD
Mr. Jeff Marihugh, Operations Superintendent

Mr. Scott Weasel, P.E., Peterman, Associates, Inc.
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MEMORANDUM

CITY OF NAPOLEON BUILDING & ZONING DEPARTMENT

TO: Adam C. Hoff, P.E. City Engineer ﬂﬂ
FROM: Brent N. Damman, Building & Zoning Administrator '16

SUBJECT: Taco Bell 605 Wood Drive
DATE: October 22, 1996

We are in need of the following information related to the above project.

1. Calculations showing the potable water gallons per minute flow needed for the
facility.

2. Details on the water supply riser including an approved backflow device.

3. Details on all signage proposed on the site.



